
    503-843-4747 June 2018 Newsletter 

   Trinity Lutheran Church   
     311 SE Schley Street 
      Sheridan, OR 97378  

                                      “Saved by Grace we proclaim the Gospel by sharing the love of Jesus.” 

 

    

Please remember our 
church family  

members                                       
  in your prayers. 

 
 

 

  Pastor Phil Alexander recovering from  
     knee replacement surgery 
 

  Hal Hagglund also recovering from knee  
     replacement surgery 
 

  Bill Howden recovering from pacemaker     
     surgery 
 

  Dick Jordan Jr. recovering from by-pass surgery. 
 

  Pastor Gene & Wilma Ludwig 
    

  TLC Call Committee 

 
 Please send your prayer  
 requests and praises to  
  

 Stefanie:   
      stefaniem@sheridanTLC.org 

 

Summer Worship Schedule 
began on  

Sunday, May 27
th
  

with Worship 
at 10:00 am 

 
 

No Education Hour until fall. 

 

TLC Call Committee Update 
 

The District Office has provided us with profiles 

on four pastor candidates for the call             

process.  The Call Committee will be meeting 

on June 10 to discuss these candidates and   

determine if we should move forward (e.g.    

contact for an interview) with any of the         

candidates.  The Call Committee will present 

the name(s) of any recommended candidate(s) 

at a congregational meeting for a vote of       

approval to  extend a call to an individual.  This 

process could very likely take us through the 

summer.   
 

Feel free to contact Bill Howden or Andy     

Monroe if you have any questions.   
 

Please keep this process in your prayers. 

           

Parish Administrator 

  

 

 
 

 

Stefanie 
Monday through Friday 
9:00 am - 12:00 noon 

 Office phone: 503-843-4747 
 

Office hours are kept to the best of                             
my ability but subject to change  

as needs arise.    
THANK YOU FOR UNDERSTANDING. 

 

Thank you for all of the  
acknowledgements  

I received for Administrative  
Professionals Day. 

 

Stefanie 

 

         A HUGE 

           THANK YOU!!! 
   to Mary Lukehart, the Education 

Board & Helpers for leading our  

Sunday School. 
 

The gift of your time and talents is  

truly a blessing to our church. 
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LADIES AID  
June 5th ~  1:30 pm 

Fellowship Hall 
 

All ladies are welcome 
Please join us  

 this will be our last meeting as  
we break for summer! 

 
   

LWML ● LADIES AID ●CHURCH CHICKS 
 

 

 

Coffee Hour  
Sunday, June 10 

         Hostess is Elin  Hagglund 
           Bring a snack to share if you can & 
                               stay for fellowship. 

 

Please let Elin know if you would  
like to help host a coffee hour. 
 

Please note:  
No potlucks for summer!    

 

The Bethesda Auxiliary  
prayerfully and financially  

supports Bethesda Lutheran 
Communities in its mission to provide services that  share 

the good news of Jesus Christ with people with 
 intellectual and developmental disabilities.  

 

If you are interested in becoming a member of  
The Bethesda Auxiliary, please contact Gretchen Jones, 
The membership dues are a suggested donation of $10.  

The dues will be sent in following the June Ladies Aid 
meeting. Please check with Gretchen if 

you have questions. 
 

NO MORE LABELS PLEASE - in the past 
we have saved Campbell  and Santiam 
product labels for Bethesda. 
This fund raiser has been discontinues 
as it was not cost effective. If you have 
labels, please check with the local 
schools to see if they can use them.  
                                Thank you! 

           HELP WANTED  
  

                    THE ALTAR GUILD IS LOOKING  
           FOR MEMBERS.  

 

Please prayerfully consider this  
opportunity to serve  our congregation.  

The group will train anyone  interested in joining.  
Please see Denise Pelzer with questions or interest. 

Thank you! 
 

(Thank you Altar Guild for your service  
& dedication to Trinity) 

 

Come join the CREW! 
 

Saturday, June 9
th

  
9:00 am ~ 11:00 am 

 

       It’s fun to work together  
             as we weed and tidy up                   
                 around our buildings.  
   

                             MANY HANDS MAKE 
                                LIGHT WORK! 

   Trinity Choir will be taking a 
break for the summer following 
Pentecost.  I’d like to thank all 
our musicians and choristers 
who have given their time and 
talent over this past season.  We 

would not have a music program without their 
willingness and dedication.   
 

   Our bass section includes Jeff Lukehart, Andy 
Monroe, and Sam Hagglund. Tenors are Bill 
Young, Dale Stapleton, and Bob Parker. Zachary 
Monroe adds his voice where most needed when 
home from Whitworth University. Mary Lukehart, 
Rae Parlier, Jessica Anderson, Emily Monroe, and 
Lindah Hagglund sing alto. Sopranos include 
Cheryl Stapleton, and myself.   
 

   Bob and Jonny Ann Parker’s musical expertise 
is invaluable as they graciously guide us through 

some of our more challenging pieces.   
 

   Jonny Ann not only plays the organ, piano, and 
violin, but she also leads our instrumentalists who 
provide special music and accompaniment 
throughout the year. These talented folks include 
members of our congregation, the community, and 

the extended Parker family who grace us with 
their musical gifts on Easter and Christmas.  
 

I’d also like to thank Taylor Grauer for providing 
beautiful piano accompaniment and filling in for 
Jonny Ann when needed. 
 

   I’m very grateful for Trinity congregation’s        
continued support and encouragement, which  
allows our music program to flourish.  
        ~Lora Howden 
 

And a special Thank You to Lora our choir  
director! Our Worship music is WONDERFUL! 
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TLC  QUILTERS 
 

Packets for quilt tops are available 
on the table in the Narthex for    
anyone who is interested in     
working during the summer. We'd 
really like helpers for that sewing 

job.  Folks can call me for information.  
 

TLC Quilters have at  least 50 quilts ready to be 
shipped. Watch for the quilts on the pews when they 
are blessed for their journey around the world.  
 

We will begin in September with our regular 3rd and 
4th Thursdays quilt tying.   
 

Hope you will join us or come and see what we do! 
         ~Donna Hulett 

 

Sheridan Days  

PANCAKE  

BREAKFAST  
at Trinity Lutheran Church 

Fellowship Hall, Sheridan 

6:30 AM - 11:00 AM  

Saturday, June 16 
 

All you can eat: 

Pancakes 

Eggs & Ham 

Drinks 
 

$6 per person 

$4 Kids 6-12 

Kids 5 & under eat free 
 

All proceeds will go to LINCS 
 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED! 
Please let Tracy Grauer know if you can help   

at this year's pancake breakfast.  

It’s a jungle out there. . .be a part of the  
Jungle Adventure during Sheridan Days 

June 15 & 16 
 Help create our church float/truck! 
 Ride on the float and toss out candy! 
 Come and assist with the pancake breakfast          

Saturday morning! 
Talk to Mary Lukehart, Laura Monroe, or Elin Hagglund 

Family Caregiver Support Group  
Meetings 

 

Third Wednesday of Each Month  
1:30-3:00pm  

Wednesday, June 20 2018  
Trinity Lutheran Church  
311 SE Schley St.  
Sheridan, OR  
Contact: Jeff Lukehart, PhD.  
503-843-4747 for more information  

 

It would be a great honor to have you at          

Trinity Lutheran Church’s                                   

Night of Fun                                           
The party will take place on Saturday,       

June 23, 2018 at 6:00 pm.                   

Look forward to games, entertainment, 

food and a lot of fun! 

Babysitting provided                  

We hope to see you there! 
 

Please R.S.V.P. to (503) 843-4747 or 

Stefaniem@sheridantlc.org  

by June 15, 2018  
 

Trinity Lutheran Church 

311 SE Schley St. 

Sheridan, OR 97378 

Happy 

Father’s Day 

The righteous man walks 
in his integrity;  

His children are blessed 
after him.     Proverbs 20:7 
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Grand Sheramina  

Food Bank 
 

 Please keep donating & filling the 
boxes in the Narthex. Our donations 

are needed and appreciated. 
 

THANK YOU! 

 

       Sock Drive 
        Have you noticed the large bin  

               in the Narthex?  
 

Trinity Lutheran Church is accepting      
new socks now through September! 

 

The socks will be given 
to the Food Bank and 

be  distributed to local people that 
need help staying warm.  
 

      ALL BRANDS AND SIZES OF   
             SOCKS are appreciated!   

 

You can also purchase a pack of socks at the 
McMinnville Walmart for $7.00 - normally $12.00 - 
just say that you are from Trinity Lutheran Church at 
the time of checkout. The socks must be the Men’s, 

Fruit of the Loom, Work Gear, 
gray, size 6-12, and 10 to a 
pack. 
 

Please contact Tammy Duncan if 
you have any questions.  

 

Thank you!  

 

              Churches United  
        for West Valley 

 

We will be selling hand dipped 
corn dogs and snow cones in front 
of First Federal Savings and Loan 

on Saturday, June 16th.  
All of the proceeds go towards helping youth 

in the West Valley. Come by and visit us!  
 

We are taking applications for school supplies. There 
is a link for signing up on line:   
http://churchesunitedforwestvalley.org/apply 
 

Paper applications are available at the 
Sheridan Public Library, Grand  
Sheramina Food Bank, and the  
Sheridan & Willamina Schools.  

 

Thank you!  ~Stefanie 

 

Adopt a  
Student 

 
 

Dear Trinity Lutheran Church, 

  My name is Ben Oelschlaeger and I’m writing to 

thank you for your support of my time here at 

Concordia Seminary. I’m a first year from  

Minneapolis, MN by way of Valparaiso University. 

I’m the oldest of my awesome parents four   

awesome boys. I enjoy spending time with my 

friends and family, playing sports and singing. 

Keep an eye out for my new monthly newsletter 

I’m starting to keep all of my sponsors more up 

to date! 

Thanks again,  

Ben Oelschlaeger 
 

Mr. Benjamin Oelschlaegaer 
Campus Post Office Box 
801 Seminary Pl. 
Saint Louis, MO 63105-3196 
 
Please send a note if you’d like and remember Ben in your  

Headed to America 
   School is out and we are heading to America for the   
summer! We are all looking forward to a time of  
refreshing and recovering from the stresses of the last 
couple years. We will be in Spokane, WA May 29th 
through June 18th. Then in Jefferson, OR June 18th 
through July 30th, and then back to Spokane again July 
30th through August 7th. Although this is a short time and 
we won't be able to see everyone, we are really looking 
forward to reconnecting with our great partners and 
friends that have enabled us to serve in Papua,  
Indonesia for over 8 years now!   
 

   All the kids have had a good school year and have all 
made some great friends. Adelaide just had a major role in 
the school play and she loves acting. We are very thankful 
for a good school here. Courtney has been flying to more 
locations and has been able to serve a lot of  ministries 
that rely on our flight department.  
How To Donate: 
As Wycliffe missionaries, we rely on the financial partnership of 
churches and individuals to enable us to do this work. If you're in-
terested in becoming a financial partner or want to make a one time 
gift you can do so at Wycliffe USA's Website (click here). Or you 
can send a check payable to Wycliffe Bible Translators with a sep-
arate note saying "Preference for the Wycliffe ministry of Courtney 
and Beth Zehr #200594."  Send to: 
 

Wycliffe Bible Translators 
P.O. Box 628200 
Orlando, FL 32862-8200  

http://churchesunitedforwestvalley.org/apply
https://courtneyandbeth.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=f1d8f212feafadbd29a02e04e&id=e113c415ef&e=e1442652bd
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8th Grade Promotion 
 

Isabella Stapleton 
Bella Stapleton will be  
promoted on June 11, 2018 at 
Faulconer Chapman School.  
She loves volleyball and  
basketball and spending time 
with her friends. 

 
 
 

 

 

High School 
 
 

Emily Monroe 
Emily is graduating from the  
Sheridan Japanese School, where 
she has attended since fourth 
grade.  This fall, she will be  
attending Northwest University, a 
small Christian school in Kirkland, 
Washington. 

 

   College 
 

   Tabitha Mueller 
   Tabitha graduated from Middlebury   
   College on  
   May 27, 2018 

Congratulations Graduates 
We wish you God’s Blessings as you begin a new chapter in your life! 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Emily Monroe would like to invite her Trinity church 
family to attend her high school graduation party  

at 6:00 pm on June 9th  
 

The party is at Emily's home, 19040 SW Canyon 
Road, Sheridan, OR.  

 

Bring your appetite as there will be plenty of food! 

 

including, Martin Buber, Baruch Spinoza, Immanuel Kant, 
Barbara Myerhoff, Judith Plaskow, Abraham Joshua 
Heschel, Moses Mendelssohn, and a lot of others. :) Class         
discussions were always really interesting. We had three 
paper assignments. My final paper focused on the issues 
of authenticity, experience and cognitive ability when 
thinking about the works of Nietzsche, Kierkegaard, Buber 
and Myerhoff.  
 

The New Promised Land? Judaism in the United 
States, 1600-Present --  Another Jewish Studies class! :) 
I loved this class. It was mainly lecture-based, with      
readings to help add background and depth. We went on 
two "field trips" to two different synagogues. One, a      
Reform synagogue, in Richmond. The church that I  
sometimes attend with one of my square-dance        
grandmothers is located right by this synagogue, and we 
hadn't ever realized it! We went during the week, not    
during services so we could have a more casual           
introduction to the space. The other synagogue we went 
to (Beth Abraham, I think), was a Conservative            
synagogue. We went at the time of the service, which was 
really interesting. Everyone was very welcoming and   
excited to see us.  
 

Reading and Writing Poetry - I took a class from this 
professor last fall (literature and identity). Poetry is not my 
favorite genre, but I really liked the materials we used in 
this class. I produced a lot of poetry, some of which I am 
really excited about. As a final, I had to put together a  
poetry portfolio with an introduction to the work, and why I 

(Continued on page 6) 

Update from Katy 
This is an edited version of Katy’s note - It’s so good to see her back 
at Trinity for the summer. 
 

Hello Everyone!    
I apologize for taking so long to send out an update again. 
I just finished my sophomore year of college!!! It was  a  
challenging, but fun spring semester. Here are the classes 
I took:  
 

Judaism, the Other, and the State: Encounters in  
Modern Jewish Thought - This class was extremely 
thought-provoking. We read a wide variety of thinkers  



chose the pieces I did. I included poems that I thought 
were the most honest. The challenges this class presented 
were less about the amount of reading/writing, and more 
about content and form of my work. 
 

Introduction to Quaker History -The professor is   
Thomas Hamm, and he is a prominent historian in the field 
of Quakerism. I took a class with him on Tudor Stuart  
England, and really enjoyed it, so I decided to take       
another class with him. I really loved learning more about 
Quakerism, especially because of Earlham's involvement 
with it. It was mainly a lecture-based course, with       
background readings along the way. My final paper      
focused on the relationship between Quakers and Native 
Americans during the 17

th
, 18

th
, and 19

th
 centuries.  

 

Yoga -- I took yoga again, and really enjoyed it!  
 

Other news. . . 
I declared my major (for now), and it was approved.     
Currently, I am an English major, and a Creative Writing, 
and Jewish Studies minor. But that could all change at any 
time, so we'll see what happens :)  
 

I worked in the costume shop 
again, and I designed the costumes 
for a senior theater-major's production   
of Macbeth. The director gave me 
the concept "1982/83 Southern 
Gothic." After a lot of research, I 
decided to  costume the witches in 
a more gothic/nature-based style, 
while the other characters stayed 
within mainstream 1982/1983 clothing. My favorite piece 
to make was feather covered shoulder pauldrons for one 
of the witches. During April, for Earlham's EPIC expo (two 
days of presenting work, research, etc.), I set up a display 
of my design process. In addition to that show, I sewed 
costumes for a production of The Importance of Being        
Earnest.  
 

Harper is amazing! I babysit her whenever I can. She is 
using her right arm very consistently! She loves Moana 
(singing and dancing to the songs especially), and she 
has started blowing kisses and giving hugs. Right now she 
isn't a huge fan of bland foods (so most baby food :) ). 
Harper also loves having her nails painted, choosing her 
own outfits, and wearing her Moana necklace. She is just 
over 16 months old now. (I can't believe how fast she's 
growing!) 
 

Mom came and visited us during Lena's spring break. It 
was a lot of fun, and I'm grateful she could come. We love 
having people come visit us!  
 

I turned 20 in April! I celebrated throughout 
the month :) My friends surprised me with 
cake and gifts, and Lena and Josh threw 
me an awesome surprise party. Thank you 
to everyone who sent me messages, cards 
and gifts! I love hearing from you. 
 

I am coming home for the summer! I am 
looking forward to working on some sewing 

and writing projects that have been building up. :)  
  
         ~Much love, Katy 

(Continued from page 5) 

We’ve been together quite a while, 

With all of our pots and pans 

And as we don’t need homey gifts, 

We have another plan! 

We know it’s not traditional 

And not the way it’s done, 

But rather than a wedding list 

We’d Love a bit of fun. 

So if you would like to give a gift  

And send us on our way 

A donation to our honeymoon 

Would really make our day! 

POTLUCK!  
Bring from an old recipe, your  

favorite dish, or just something fun. 
 

Joe and Rachael will have a  

location on site for all cards  

& donations 
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I love a Cinderella story.  They always make a one feel 
good that a person who did not receive all the             
advantages of the world come out on top.  The novels      
I chose for you this month are such stories. They reminded 
me of my maternal grandfather, William Mackie, who 
was born on the family farm “Cryla”, 2 miles north of the 
town Maud, Scotland. The story takes place near the 
time that he was born. From Across the Ancient Waters 
and The treasure of the Celtic Triangle by Michael      
Phillips. 
 

Percy is the son of Vicar Edward Drummond. He has  
become quite the handful for his parents running around 
town and causing trouble. The last straw came when a 
Glasgow police officer or bobby brought him home    
having been caught breaking a window and stealing 
something within his reach. His parents decide the best 
thing for their son is to send him away to his Aunt and 
Uncle at their estate of Westbrook near the coast for the 
summer.  
 

Percy had met his relatives only a couple of times in his 
life and is not happy with his parents for this                
punishment. He meets a peculiar lass named Gwyneth 
whom the towns-people avoid if they can.  Many are 
unkind to her and gossip about her as she passes.       
Percy’s cousin Florilyn does her best to make him go 
back home where he belongs. Somehow, he wins her 
heart and they become the best of friends.  
 

The death of Percy’s Uncle and his deathbed promise 
add a little mystery to our story. Percy is to find the  
missing heir to the country estate of Westbrook. His  
older cousin Courtenay is making his own plans for the 
estate as soon as he is of age.  
 

I loved the language in the book. It reminded me of 
Grandpa. His accent was thick, and at times, I had      
trouble understanding him when I was young. I wish that 
I could go back in time and have a visit again. I will have 
to wait until I’m on the other side for that.  I imagined 
him in the pages of the book as I read. It had a happy 
ending that you will enjoy.  
 

You are a Blissin! 
Denise 

 

 

FROM THE HYMNAL 
 

COME THOU ALMIGHTY KING 
Anonymous 1757 

 

Italian Hymn Tune – Felice de Giardini 
1716-1796 

 

One must reflect again on the          
importance of having a proper perspective regarding 
the Godhead.  What are the  dangers of giving less than 
full and equal recognition of deity to each member of 
the Trinity? 
 

In his book, The Knowledge of the Holy, A.W. Tozer left 
these choice words regarding the Trinity:   
   The doctrine of the Trinity…is truth for the heart.  The    
   fact that it cannot be satisfactorily explained, instead   
   of being against it, is in its favor.  Such a truth had to  
   be revealed; no one could have imagined it. 
 

The doctrine of the Trinity has been controversial since 
the earliest days of Christianity.  In A.D. 325, the     
Council of Nicaea affirmed its belief in the triune       
Godhead.  During the 16th century Reformation period, 
it was again denied by the Socinians.  And still today 
many liberal theologians and groups are blatant in their 
denial.  They often speak of God, the Father of all,    
Jesus, the mere man, and the divine influence of the 
Spirit of God.  This form of blasphemy relegates each 
member of the Godhead to a role far less than that   
ascribed in the Bible. 
 

This familiar Trinity hymn is also one of our most      
popular “opening hymns” (or used to be) for a Sunday 
morning worship service.  It appeared anonymously in 
England in about 1757 to commemorate Trinity        
Sunday.  It has been attributed by some to Charles 
Wesley since it first appeared in a pamphlet published 
by John Wesley.  
 

This is a hymn that must always be sung with all four 
stanzas.  To omit any of the first three would be to 
slight one of the members of the Godhead.  The fourth 
stanza is a grand affirmation of the mysterious doctrine 
of the Trinity, that God is One yet Three and ever     
worthy of our love and adoration. 
 

Come, Thou Almighty King, help us Thy name to sing, 
help us to praise: Father, all glorious, o’er all victorious, 

come and reign over us, Ancient of Days 
 

Come, Thou Incarnate Word, gird on Thy mighty sword, 
our prayer attend; come and Thy people bless, and give 

Thy word success – Spirit of holiness, on us descend. 
 

Come, Holy Comforter, Thy sacred witness bear in this 
glad hour; Thou who almighty art, now rule in ev’ry 

heart, and ne’er from us depart, Spirit of pow’r. 
 

To the great One in Three eternal praises be, hence       
evermore, His sov’reign majesty may we in glory see, and 

to eternity love and adore.   
         ~Steve Sommerfeld 

~Content  taken from the book Amazing Grace, 2nd Edition, by  

Kenneth W Osbeck 



 
 

       Ladies Tea Review!  
 

Stop and smell the roses was this year’s Spring Tea theme.  As my friend, Karen Angus, shared with us at 
the tea about her adventures in Indonesia, she told us of going into a village to give clothes to the people of 
that area.  She came upon a man and wanted to give him a shirt. The man, smiling so big and so happy told 
Karen, “I have one shirt!” Of course, he had one shirt on, why would he even consider needing another shirt? 
It struck Karen, and the rest of us, that this, “One Shirt” story would become a special reminder to us to be 
THANKFUL and HAPPY with what we have. With ALL that we have!   
  

Thank you to Gaby, who made the delicious cupcakes; Mary and Brieann for helping with food; Mary and 
Rae and Jane helped with the supplies for decorating the hats; Debbie helped with clean up; Lindah for   
singing; Karen Angus our speaker. My friend Teresa helped with the table set up. . .so many helped to make 
this come together!   

     ~Tracy Grauer 
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The DEADLINE for the  
JULY/AUGUST NEWSLETTER is  

SUNDAY, JUNE 17TH  
News, recipes, comments & suggestions  

are welcome & appreciated.  
THANK YOU to everyone who contributes to 

and helps with the newsletter! 
Please send your articles  

BY OR BEFORE THE DEADLINE.  
 

Send your news to Gretchen, 
sgsjones@onlinemac.com;  

503-835-3548; or leave a note  
in Jones’ church mailbox.   

Thank you! 

 
 

looking ahead to. . .   

  Summer 

 

 

 Wed. Jul. 4th -              
Independence Day  

 

 Sun. Jul. 8 & Aug. 12 - Coffee Hour 
 

 Tues. Jul. 10 & Aug. 12 - 6:00 pm, Group        
Supervision for Companions in Christ 

 

 Tues. July 17 - 7 pm, Church Council 
 

 Wed. Jul. 18 & Aug. 15 - 1:30-3pm - Caregiver 
Support Group 

 

 Sun. Aug. 19 - Sept. newsletter deadline 
 

 PLEASE CHECK THIS MONTH’S SERVING    
SCHEDULE:  Are you a greeter, reader, usher,   

      offering counter...?  
 

Thank you  

for Serving! 

Flower Chart 
 

Are the flowers in your garden blooming? 
 Would you like to share a bouquet for the Altar  

and guest book table? 
There are openings on the  

FLOWER CHART located on the  
NARTHEX BULLETIN BOARD.  

 

PLEASE SIGN-UP!                  

   

Birthdays &  
Anniversaries ♥ 

    9 - Dale & Cheryl Stapleton ♥  

  10 - Rachael Schrock 

  10 - Bob & Jonny Ann Parker ♥ 

  15 - Laura Monroe 

  16 - Richard DeJong 

  18 - Mary Graves 

  20 - Donna Hulett 

  23 - Al & JoAnn Ashcroft ♥ 

  24 - Don & Diana Bomberger ♥ 

  25 - Rich & Tina Schaefer ♥ 

  30 - Mike & Laura Griffith ♥ 

  30 - Lois Emmons 

 

Sheridan Museum of History 
 

The Sheridan Museum of History is open each    
Saturday from 10 am to 3 pm.  

During Phil Sheridan Days in June we will be open 
those times both  Friday and Saturday.  

 

There will be a bed   
turning with quilts from 
families in the area at 

2 pm on Saturday,  
June 16th   

 

  ~Donna Hulett 

We would like to remember you on your special day.  
      Please let Stefanie or Gretchen know if we missed  

your birthday, anniversary or have incorrect  
information. Thank you! 

A father is neither an anchor to hold us 
back, nor a sail to take us there,  
but a guiding light whose love  

shows us the way. 
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June Servers 6-03-18 6-10-18 6-17-18 6-24-18

Altar Guild Lindah Lindah Lindah Lindah

Hagglund Hagglund Hagglund Hagglund

Acolyte Brieann Alec Kasey Cordell

Monroe Prevett Monore Prevett

Young Worshippers' Bill Laura Al Rae

Time Howden Monroe Ashcroft Parlier

Coffee Hour Hostess Elin

Hagglund

Counters Denise Pelzer Denise Pelzer Denise Pelzer Denise Pelzer
Anita 

Sommerfeld

Anita 

Sommerfeld

Anita 

Sommerfeld

Anita 

Sommerfeld  

Elder Andy Andy Andy Andy

Monroe Monroe Monroe Monroe

Greeters
Tammy Tammy Tammy Tammy

Duncan Duncan Duncan Duncan

Ladies Aid

June 5th    

Meeting 

1:30 PM  

Potluck Hosts  No Potluck

Reader Andy Bill Mary Bob

Monroe Young Lukehart Parker

Usher Mary Mary Mary Mary

Lukehart Lukehart Lukehart Lukehart
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